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BY EMAIL and RESS  
 
  June 4, 2010 
 Our File No. 2010182 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2010-0182 – Union Gas 2010 DSM Input Assumptions  
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition.  Pursuant to PO #1, SEC has been deemed to 
be an intervenor in this proceeding.  An SEC representative also sits on the Union 2010 EAC, 
and participates actively in the work of the Union DSM Consultative. 
 
Union Gas has engaged in a thorough consultation on the input assumptions for 2010, including 
engaging the EAC in detailed review, responding in a thoughtful and appropriate way to all 
concerns expressed by EAC and consultative members, and ending up with a filing that 
expresses a reasonable consensus of stakeholders.  We therefore have no concerns about the 
proposed input assumptions put forth by Union for 2010. 
 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P. C. 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested parties (email) 


